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Media Advisory

Lester Park Pedestrian Bridge Ribbon Cutting

October 11, 2019 at 2:30 p.m.

[Duluth, MN] The City of Duluth Parks and Recreation Division will host a ribbon cutting for the Lester Park Pedestrian Bridge at
2:30p.m. on October 11, 2019. The bridge was closed in November of 2018 after being deemed unstable. Reopening the bridge
was done in partnership with the Minnesota Department of Natural Resources. All are welcome to attend.
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